
Title: “Please Pray for AACC Immanuel Approach Workshop” 
 
September 11, 2023 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to ask for prayer. Charlotte and I will be in Nashville this week, at the 
American Association of Christian Counselors (AACC) annual conference. I will be doing a 
workshop, “An Introduction to the Immanuel Approach for Mental Health Professionals,” on 
Friday afternoon 4:00 to 5:30 Eastern time. There are 7,000 participants registered for the 
conference, and colleagues familiar with AACC think there might be 200, 300, or even 400 
people at our workshop. 
 
So we would greatly appreciate prayer. We would love to have hundreds of mental health 
professionals learn about IA principles and tools for connecting with the living, tangible, 
interactive, loving, life-giving, personal, friendship presence of Jesus. And a very practical 
concern is my voice. Any prayers you feel inspired to offer on our behalf will be much 
appreciated. 
 
And again, for those of you who are reading the new book Mind and Brain: Separate but 
Integrated, it would be great if you could leave reviews (or even just ratings) on Amazon. I 
would also be happy to get your feedback directly (e-mail to drkarl@kclehman.com). 
 
Thanks and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Link for Mind and Brain: https://www.amazon.com/Mind-Brain-Separate-but-Integrated-
ebook/dp/B0CC17X3X7  
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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